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From: Waddell, Nei  
Sent: 04 November 2015 15:22
To: wlldp
Subject: EAST CALDER WLLDP
 
 
Comments for the WLLDP East Calder
 
 
 
new housing at East Calder should only be allowed if the
developer or Council is required to fund measures to ensure
that conditions for cycling are improved on nearby roads, and
certainly not worsened, by the new development.
 
There is a increase in traffic and recent accidents on farm
roads and quieter cycling routes in relation to the Calderwood
development and on A71.  I was advised over that last year
after contact with WLC that A71 will be included in development
for increase commuter cycling however current plans do not
appear to have any such developments this must be addressed in
the development plan.
 
WLC must up its game in this area A71 and around East Calder to
at least make it look like its interested in increasing
commuter cycling.  I don’t want to spend another 20 years
emailing WLC because they are not recognising cyclists as
traffic.
 
Very poor commuter cycling conditions in the area and increased
use of the Clifton road from east calder
And very poor road conditions b7015 and Clifton road car
parking through east calder main street, driver attitude in the
area is horrific toward cyclists.
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Waddell

 
 




